February 9, 2010
THIS IS A DECISION PAPER.

TO:

Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Staff Allocations for 2010-2011 School Year



(Certified, Classified, Administrative)

ISSUE:

Statutory and administrative regulations require that staff allocations for the following school year be submitted to the SBDM councils by March 1.

FACTS:

Board Policy 02.4331 and HCAR 02.4331 provide the staffing ratios and formulas for staffing allocations. The Student Services Department provides the enrollment projections for the upcoming school year. The staff allocations for the 2010-2011 School Year have been attached.

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the attached staffing allocations for the 2010-2011 school year.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the attached staffing allocations for teachers, classified, and administrative staff for the 2010-2011 school year.

